
October 8, 2024 
 

WHEREAS, solicitation CIZ24-PBW-3095 – the Intergovernmental Partnership Project – 
Cockrell Hill Road from La Reunion Parkway to Singleton Boulevard was open to the public 
from June 26, 2024, through July 19, 2024; and 

 

WHEREAS, on July 26, 2024, five bids were received; and 
 

WHEREAS, after the opening of the bids, the Department of Public Works received a 
letter of protest from one of the bidders noting that there were discrepancies in certain 
published documents; and 

 
WHEREAS, after consulting the City Attorney’s Office, it was determined that it was in 
the best interest of the city to reject all bids, revise the bid documents, and re-advertise to 
ensure that the updated bid documents are clear and without ambiguity. 

 
Now, therefore, 

 
BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF DAL L AS : 
 
SECTION 1. That the City Manager is hereby authorized to reject all bids received for 
solicitation CIZ24-PBW-3095 – Intergovernmental Partnership Project – Cockrell Hill Road 
from La Reunion Parkway to Singleton Boulevard and readvertise for new bids. 
 
SECTION 2. That this resolution shall take effect immediately from and after its passage in 
accordance with the provisions of the Charter of the City of Dallas, and it is accordingly so 
resolved. 


